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“Building Pride in Providence”

March 13, 2015

Mr. John Prince
265 Elmwood Avenue
Providence, RI 02907

Dear Mr. Prince:

I have reviewed the reports presented to me in regard to your civilian complaint
#2014-031. Lieutenant Luis San Lucas was the hearing officer in this matter and
rendered a GUILTY FINDING against two (2) of the officer(s) involved in this case due
to the facts and testimony presented at the hearing as they relate to our Department’s
Policies and Procedures. However, the Lieutenant rendered a DISMISSAL FINDING
against one (1) of the officer(s) in regards to the accusations which were made.

This hearing was held in accordance with the Federal Consent Agreement which
governs the civilian complaint process followed by the Providence Police Department.

I concur with Lieutenant San Lucas’s finding.

Sincerely,
Hd T

HUGH T. CLEMENTS,"JR.
Colonel
Chief of Police
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